
  

  

 
 
 
 
3rd October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Ashmole Parents & Friends Association (APFA) Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 
I write to remind all parents and carers that the Annual General Meeting of the Ashmole 
Parents & Friends Association will take place next week. 
 
If you would like to be the new Chair or new Treasurer of the APFA, please get in touch via 
office@ashmoleacademy.org citing APFA as the subject, letting us know which position you 
are interested in. 
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday 11th October 2023, and all parents and carers 
are invited to attend.  The meeting will be held in the Training Room at Ashmole Academy 
from 7.00pm-8.00pm, arrival from 6.30pm onwards. 
 
During this meeting, the APFA will vote in the new Chair and Treasurer, as well as 
discussing plans for this academic year.  
 
Please let us know of your intention to attend the meeting and/or join the APFA community 
by completing the Google Form below by Friday 6th October 2023.  Please copy and paste 
the following link to your browser: 
 
https://forms.gle/5n23rZhbRqF8HLri6 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Watton 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/5n23rZhbRqF8HLri6

